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Thursday 10th July-Leavers Disco (open to all) 

Friday 11th July-Reports out to parents 

Wednesday 16th July-Y6 Leavers Meal 

Thursday 17th July-Beach Trip 

Friday 18th July-Leavers Assembly & school 

breaks up for Summer 

 

 

 

 

 
 

School attendance for the 

Week: 

Class 1: 90.3% 

Class 2: 96.5% 

Class 3: 95.8% 

Class 4: 90.5% 

Safeguarding: 

Worried about a child out of school hours? 

o If a child is in immediate danger or 

at risk of immediate harm, you 

should contact the Police on 999. 

o If you are concerned about a child 

you should share your concern with 

The week started in full swing with a Class 4 trip 

to The Durham Centre to take part in a 

prevention carousel. They took part in six 

different sessions: Cyber Safety, Awareness of 

Anti-Social Behaviour, Fire Safety, Effects of 

Drugs and Alcohol, First Aid and Road Safety. 

Everyone had lots of fun, but most importantly, 

learned about how to stay safe as they become 

more independent. There were lots of other 

school there, and Miss Murphy commented on 

how well-behaved our children were. They were 

polite and respectful at all times-well done Class 

4!  

As part of our enterprise week, Class 3 had a visit from staff at Newcastle 

Building Society on Monday too. They talked to the children about what 

money is, how they can use it, budgeting and saving, and every child got 

a goodie bag to take home! For enterprise week, each class was given a 

budget of £5 and tasked with making something for the fair to make as 

much money as they could. There were lots of creative ideas! 

Talking of our school fair, what a brilliant 

afternoon we had on Wednesday for our annual 

Summer fair! With the dry weather, we actually 

managed to get outside for the first time in a 

while and it was lovely to enjoy the stalls and 

activities in the fresh air! We raised a grand total 

of £870 thanks to everyone’s kind donations and 

the hard work of Mrs Black and The Friends of 

Sunnybrow!  

In Bikeability club, the children have been 

learning how to control their bikes with careful 

steering and listening games. Next week will be 

their last session. 

 

Online Safety:  

New name, new features… same concerns? 🎮🛑 The Nintendo Switch 2 

is the Japanese gaming giant’s latest console, and while it boasts 
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impressive updates, it also brings a few new features for parents and 

educators to be aware of. 

From the arrival of real-time GameChat 🗣️ 

and a plug-in camera 📷 to an easier path to 

mature content 🔞 and in-app spending 💸, 

there’s a lot to consider. The National Online 

Safety guide sets out what adults need to 

know, and how they can keep gaming fun and 

safe for the children in their care.  

the First Contact Team on 03000 

267 979. 

o You can also contact 

the NSPCC for advice on 0808 800 

5000 or email help@NSPCC.org.uk 

o If you have non-urgent information 

about the safety or welfare of a child 

to share with the safeguarding team 

at Sunnybrow Primary School please 

contact Mrs Sim on 01388 746 413 or 

sunnybrow@durhamlearning.net 
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Headteacher’s Award for the Week: Scarlett 

 

Rosie The Rhino: Tianna 

 

 

 

 

Class 1 

 

Class 2 

 

 

Class 3 

 

Class 4 

English Star Alexander Daniel Anya Chloe 

Maths Star Oscar Jack Kyron Eleanor 

Exceptional Talent Darcie Mia Bailey-James Riley 

Citizen Joshua James Eric Jessica 

Class Dojo Ezmai Mia Dominic Aaron 
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